ABBOTT LABORATORIES

NORTH CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

E.H.VouwiLer November 10, 1952

PRESIDENT AND GENERAL MANAGER

Prof., W. S. Haldeman
Department of Chemistry
Mommouth College
Monmouth, Illinois

Dear Doctor Haldeman:

I neglected to ask, when I saw you Saturday evening,
whether black tie or just business clothes is expected
at your dinner meeting next Saturday. Will you please

inform me?

Lodking forward to seeing you again, I am

Sincerely yours,
Y ibooilie



